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I wish all members and their families a very Happy Easter. 

Also, a reminder to all members that the TXSSAR Convention is 

next week and we need volunteers to present JROTC Awards and 

Citizenship Awards in the next two months. 

 

 

 

 

 

May 14 Meeting 

 

Bill Watts will present the Charlesville musket to our group. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to attend the 121
st
 Annual Texas Society Conference 

March 31 – April 3. The first event will be at 3pm on April 1
st
. 

See you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


